
 
August 21, 2020 

Important Forms to Complete 

 
 
Dear Father Andrew White families,  
 
This year most communication from the school will come to you electronically. The editable forms in 
the attachment would typically be given or sent to you in hard copy, but we are asking you to 
complete them electronically and return them to Mrs. Bowles at office@fatherandrewwhite.org. 
Your typed name will serve as your signature. It is critical that the forms be completed and returned 
as soon as possible, preferably by Monday, August 24th. The attachment includes the following 
forms: 
 
1. Emergency Form (all families need to complete) 
2. Publicity Release (all families need to complete) 
3. iPad and Chromebook Contract (all families need to complete) 
4. COVID Acknowledgement Form (in-person students only)  
5. Dismissal Form (in-person students only) 
6. Milk (in-person students only who would like to order milk)  
 
Please don't hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. Thank you and have a wonderful 
weekend! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Heather  
 
Heather M. Francisco 
Principal 
Father Andrew White, SJ School 
22850 Washington St. 
Leonardtown, MD 20650 
301-475-9795 
301-475-3537 FAX 

 
 
 


